
    
                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 
Minutes for June 3, 2015 

 
President Margaret Hamilton opened the meeting.  Vicki 
McBryde made a motion to accept minutes of last 
month’s meeting.  Seconded by Betty Ford.  All 
approved. 
 
Treasurer’s:  Rob Ford provided the balance. 
 
Membership:  Sandy reported 24 members present and 
one visitor (Patty Ruffini). 
 
Quilt Show:  Linda Gunter reported ticket sales are 
going very well.  Copies of our ad in the Navigator are 
available for distribution.  A meeting will be held next 
Wednesday, June 10, at 9:30 a.m. (before Magnolia 
Stitchers).  Members were reminded there is 3-1/2 
months until our show.  Entry forms for quilts are on-line 
and must be turned in at the August 5th meeting.  Quilts 
will be turned in on QOW day in August.  Remember – 
one quilt per entry application and in one pillowcase 
with the name of quilt and quilter pinned on.  Sandy 
advised that items needed for boutique are generally 
sewing and quilting related, and for this show 
“Christmas-y”.  She has many books left from last show, 
but magazines generally go well.   
 
Sunshine:  Linda Darr gave out cards today and is back 
on track. 
 
Nominating:  Chris B. reported a committee meeting on 
July 15th.  Members of the committee are Sandy Bruce, 
Linda Yaggie, Jill Rogers and Chris B. 
 
Quilts on Wheels:  Pam reported that QOW will be 
making bags in June so needs cutters, sewing  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
machines, etc.  Linda Gunter has six quilts that will need 
bindings sewn on by hand. 
 
July 1st Luncheon:  Naomi polled the members and it 
was decided to be potluck rather than sending around a 
sheet.  Coffee, tea and paper products are OK. 
 
Venues:  Sandy reported tickets are scheduled for sale 
at Lake Norman Show (8/14-8/15) in Mooresville and at 
Apple Festival.  Please sign up for a 2 hr. stint. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Sandy reported Magnolia Stitchers will finish up their 
Sunbonnet blocks at the next meeting. 
Vicki said that, unless there is a need, she will not 
continue “Take It Up A Notch” and possibly Sandy and 
Jean can use the days to work on boutique items. 
The next board meeting is scheduled for July 29

th
 at 9:30 

a.m. 
 
Betty Ford made a motion to close meeting.  Jean Miller 
seconded.  All approved. 
 
    

Respectfully submitted, 

Paula  
 
 
 

Piecemakers Quilt 

Guild 
 

MEETING INFORMATION – REMEMBER YOUR NAMETAGS!!! 
 

Next Meeting:  July 1, 2015 - Lincoln County Senior Center –  

 Social Time - 9:30am - Meeting - 10am!! 
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Please no perfumed products!! 

2015 Guild Officers 
 
President:          Margaret Hamilton  704-482-1038 
                          mawmawmargaret@msn.com   
Vice-President   Jill Rogers            704-678-4479 
      jrogers44@aol.com           
Secretary:          Paula Spann          704-735-3486 
                           pspann4115@aol.com 
Treasurer:          Rob Ford           704-735-4284 
     tootlar@gmail.com 
Newsletter:         Sandy Bruce         704-799-2005 
                           sjbruce135@mi-connection.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                    

                 
 

 

June 2015 

 
  Peggie Pagoota  3 
  Sherry Sipe  9 
  Jean Winchester 11 
  Betty Ford  17 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Traveling 

Quilter 
 
August 14&15, 2015 – Lake Norman Quilters 
Hours:  9AM – 5PM.  Location:  Talbert Recreation 
Center, 210 Talbert Pointe Drive, Mooresville, NC 
28117.  Info at www.LakeNormanQuilters.com.  
 
August 15, 2015 - High Point Quilt and Vendor Show 
Hours:  9a-4p - Location:  YMCA, 150 W Hartley Dr, 
High Point, NC 27265.   For more information:  Shelle 
Mancl, Vendor Show Chair, 651-261-4579 
or hpquiltguildshow@gmail.com 
 
September 25 - 26, 2015 - Piecemakers Quilt Show 
Lincolnton Citizen Center 
 
October 2015 TBD - Foothills Quilters Guild Biennial 
Show.  Location:  Shelby, NC 28152 
For more info:  www.foothillsquiltersguild.org  
 

(Note from Editor:  if you have any info on quilt shows, 
exhibits, etc. please send or give the info to me so it can 
be included in the newsletter.  Thanks, Sandy. 
        

 
                  
   
 

 
 

 

mailto:hpquiltguildshow@gmail.com?subject=High%20Point%20Quilt%20and%20Vendor%20Show
http://foothillsquiltersguild.org/QuiltShow2013/MainWebSite/index.html

